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MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL
P.O. BOX 64
MOSS BEACH, CA 94038

May 15, 1996

San Mateo County
Board of Supervisors
The Honorable Ruben Barrales, President

Subject: ABAG grant application

The Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) provides grant
opportunities for the purpose of creating Comprehensive Subregional
Planning (CSP) projects. These promote land use planning which
consider the needs of several interrelated areas.

At the May 8th meeting, representatives from the City of Pacifica put
forward the proposal that we participate, along with Half Moon Bay and
the County, in a CSP project. They asked specifically for our
endorsement to proceed with the grant application.

A motion was made and carried 6-0 to participate in and endorse this CSP
project.

We ask the Board of Supervisors to pass their own motion of support for
the ABAG grant application, as the County will also be a participant in
this CSP project.

Thank vou for your consideration and the continuing support

Sincerely,
MidCoast Community Council

Joe Fitting Chris McComb
Council member Chair of MCCC



